
SRF Notice to Property Owners -  07/27/23 

NOTICE TO PROPERTY OWNERS 

 

Construction improvements to the Town Sewer System including Sewer Pipes and Sewer Manholes are 

currently ongoing and are being financed by the Massachusetts Clean Water State Revolving Fund (SRF). 

The CWSRF program is administered by the Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection 

(MDEP) with joint funding from the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency and the State of 

Massachusetts. This project consists of installation of a new lining system in the existing sewer pipes, 

manholes & service connections on a section of Hamilton Street and adjacent streets between 

Fairmount Avenue and Stonecrest Drive (Project # CWSRF-6960, Sewer Rehab Subsystem PS-4) and will 

provide necessary upgrades/improvements that are intended to minimize the risk of SSO events, reduce 

infiltration and associated treatment costs. CWSRF programs operate around the country to provide 

states and communities the resources necessary to maintain and improve the infrastructure that 

protects our valuable water resources nationwide. 


